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Lunar New Year Event Planned Thursday
A Lunar New Year event is planned Thursday, February 25, at Southwestern Oklahoma State
University in Weatherford.

The event was planned earlier by the Asian American Student Association but delayed
because of weather conditions.

Kathy Nguyen, public management officer for AASA, said students can collect a lucky red
envelope and gift bag full of snacks from 11 a.m. to 3 p.m. in the Memorial Student Center.
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